Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 11:02 AM

To: ‘Clifford Kirchof'; Tucker, Shelly

Cc: Shoemaker, Mike; Adam Calvin; Delfino Escalante Ill; Andrew Romo; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

Subject: RE: 2RP-4543 - Submittal of Proposed WorkPlan for Soil Delineation at the Cotton Draw Unit 294H,

T-24-S, R-31-E, Eddy County, New Mexico

RE: Devon Energy * Cotton Draw Ut 294H (Near CDU 113H) * 2RP-4543 * DOR: 12/21/17
Clifford,

Your proposal for characterization of the above referenced release is approved. OCD requests samples be obtained in 1’
increments for the upper 5’, at a minimum. Federal sites will require like approval from BLM.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Clifford Kirchof <CKirchof @tetratec.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 1:57 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Shoemaker, Mike <Mike.Shoemaker@dvn.com>; Adam Calvin <ACalvin@tetratec.com>; Delfino Escalante Il|
<D3Escalante@tetratec.com>; Andrew Romo <aromo@tetratec.com>; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: 2RP-4543 - Submittal of Proposed WorkPlan for Soil Delineation at the Cotton Draw Unit 294H, T-24-S, R-31-E,
Eddy County, New Mexico

Mr. Mike Bratcher

TETRA Technologies Inc. (TETRA), a contractor to Devon Energy Production Co, LP (6137) (Devon) wishes to submit a
Proposed Delineation Workplan (Workplan) to the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) to address the
release at the Cotton Draw Unit 294 H site on December 21, 2017 (Case No. 2RP-4543). Attached is the proposed
Workplan for your review and comments.

| have also copied Olivia Yu, NMOCD because a similar release occurred from the same water source in District 1 (1RP-
4867). We have submitted a similar Workplan to Ms. Yu for that release.

Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at 281-364-5116.



Best regards,
cliff

Clifford E Kirchof
Environmental/Chemical Regulatory Compliance Manager

TETRA Technologies, Inc.
24955 Interstate 45 North
The Woodlands, TX 77380
Office: 281-364-5116
Mobile: 832-434-0979
ckirchof(@tetratec.com

Dedicated to the COR



